
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: TERESA L HIRSCH
To: Finance Committee
Subject: Rates for sewer/storm water utility
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:29:43 PM

Hello, I have comments on upcoming rate meeting.  I recently paid my water bill and reviewed
bill itemization and was baffled that my water usage was only $6.15 yet my total bill with
added fees and special charges was $61.50.  I feel fees are already excessive for a basic
service and hope a fee increase is not approved.  Thank you for your time.
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